
 

Medical Proof - Cancer Free  
I recently received news that I’m cancer-free. My Oncologist told me “you should not be alive” and “your 
body should not have responded like this”. She went on to report that I’m a few weeks away from being 
100% restored. It is so good to have medical proof of what God has been doing in me. 

On many occasions throughout this season of healing, we could physically feel your prayers lifting us up. 
Thank you for praying with us. Your prayers worked!

Testimony - Off the couch and onto the treadmill 

After my surgery last fall, I developed an infection that led to sepsis 
and then septic shock. This left me with a disturbing side effect. My 
heart rate would soar to abnormally high rates as I walked. Rather 
than setting idle as I prayed for God to bring healing, I started 
exercising my faith by adding action. Literally putting feet to my 
Faith. I decided to get off the couch and 
onto the treadmill as I worked towards 
getting this under control. While walking 
on the treadmill, I started speaking to my 
heart rate. “Heart you must come into 
alignment with the Word of God. The Word 

of God says I’m healed. You must obey the Word of God.” 

Healing came as I continued walking and declaring healing over my heart. 
Initially, I had to walk very slow and take frequent breaks to keep my heart rate 
down from dangerously high levels. After a few weeks, I improved so much 
that I outlasted the treadmill. I walked longer and farther than that treadmill 
could handle. The motor overheated and quit on me. We purchased a heavy-
duty model that doesn’t restrict my rehab. Now, I’m using it every day. I have 
even run on it. I’m determined to come out of this not just barely squeaking 
past this, but soaring high like an eagle! 

You can hear more of my testimony, stories, and what God has taught me throughout this season online. 
Live sessions are archived on my Facebook page and YouTube channel @ youtube.com/c/terryhull.

Testimony - Enough of this 

With all the changes in my system, I picked up the annoying side effect of being 
lactose intolerant. Strangely enough, I had become 
complacent to this. I was so happy to be doing as good as I 
was, that I just tolerated this annoying issue. One day as I 
was getting my snack of fruit and moose sticks out of the 
fridge, I looked at the cheese drawer and said that’s enough 
of this. I got a piece of cheese out, took a picture of it, sent 
it to Danean at work. I determined that I was going to eat 
this as I declared healing. After she responded agreeing in 
prayer, I ate it with no side effects at all. I have continued to 
eat cheese since that day. Recently, when speaking at River 

of Life Church in Nome.  A couple in the church brought their baby up for prayer 
during the alter service. We agreed in prayer that God is Able and Willing to heal 
their son. They responded a few days later that God healed him of his intolerances 
on Sunday.
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This bolo is very special to me. It 
was recently gifted by friends 
from an Alaska Bush Church. 
They had no idea that I have been 
standing on this word.

He fills my life with good things. 
    My youth is renewed like the 
eagle’s! 

Ps 103:5 NLT



Expanded Reach on the Lower Yukon 
Covid-19 mandates and restrictions caused us to scramble to utilize creative methods to continue with 
the Gospel presence in Alaska Bush Churches. We were able to utilize live streaming in many locations 
however, a few of our locations do not have adequate Internet to live-stream or for folks to watch. 

In those technology-challenged villages, we reverted to audioconferencing. This has not only met the 

need for the continuation of consistent weekly ministry, but it has also 
brought an increase in the footprint of our reach. In one location 
utilizing audio conferencing, they are consistently having folks from 
surrounding villages join in on the services.

We are thankful that BGMC provided funds to purchase specialized 
electronics. This equipment allows us to run 2 way audio through the 
microphones and speakers with no ringing, looping, or feedback.

“The call-in services have been a great way to connect people from all 
over the lower Yukon and western AK with the gospel and Bible 
teaching. And these services have played a part in preparing a group of 
believers in Nunam Iqua for a church 

plant. I’m excited to use this JK audio device to continue making these call-in 
services available for people across the region as we return to in-person 
services in Emo and Alakanuk”. David Huff

New Ministry Launched - Dandelion Kids 

A new and exciting ministry is up and running now. US Missionaries 
Pam and Tracy Hodges wrapped up Itineration and returned to Alaska 
just in time for travel to shut down because of Covid-19 mandates.

This new ministry has the potential to reach hundreds of homes and 
dozens of new villages in Alaska. They have grown quickly and have 
already sent out over 5,000 DVDs to 36 remote communities.

We have dozens of unreached villages in Alaska, and this is another 
tool to get the gospel where there is no active ministry taking place. I 
believe that Dandelion Kids can lead to the establishment of house 

churches or church plants. It reaches beyond children’s ministry because the adults in the home watching 
with the kids will be impacted as well.

Alaska Student Partnership 

Prayer Points 
Continued healing and restoration.

Wisdom as we prepare ministry strategies once covid restrictions are lifted.

Workers for the Harvest Field in Alaska.


We have open churches in Alaska. Please contact us if you or someone you know is interested in more 
information.
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Another very strategic resource we have that opens the door to get the gospel 
into small villages in Alaska is Missionary School Teachers. This concept has 
been utilized for many years. Missionaries and pastors have and presently are 
working as teachers or other professional jobs. This model of missionary 
school teachers has now been developed and is deployed by Alaska Student 
Partnership. Team members are being placed in villages this fall as new 
members start training in Fairbanks.

Let’s keep dreaming and trusting God to accomplish great things! www.aksp.org

www.dandelionkids.org
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